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Accuracy League 

 
Y3 Miss Gillies   

97% 
      

Y4/3 Miss Dakers      

91.6% 

Y5 Mrs Booth 

91.5% 
 

 
Y5 Miss Harris 87% 

 

Y4 Mr Pratt 82.3% 
 

Y6 Miss Jobson 74.2% 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Monday 25th June 
KS1 Sports Day (AM) 
KS2 Sports Day (PM) 
 

Friday 29th June 
Moving Up Morning 
 

Monday 2nd July 
Moving Up Afternoon 
 

Wednesday 4th July 
KS2 Choir Tea Party (PM) 
 

Thursday 5th July 
Y2 at Hetton Lyons 
 

Friday 13th July 
Summer Fayre 1:30pm 
 

Monday 16th July 
Y6 Meet the Teacher 5pm 
Y3 Meet the Teacher 5:30pm 
 

Tuesday 17th July 
Y4 & Y5 Meet the Teacher 5pm 
 

Wednesday 18th July 
Y1 & Y2 Meet the Teacher 5pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Spotlight on: 
Y6 make your £5 grow 

 

 

On Friday 15th and Monday 18th June, Year Six pupils held their enterprise fair as part 

of Virgin Money's 'Make £5 Grow 'project. The scheme gives young people aged 

between 9 and 11 years old the experience of starting a small business using a £5 loan 
from Virgin Money. As well as being great fun, the programme gave pupils an insight 

into how business works and helped them to build  
skills for the future, such as team working, problem  

solving, leadership, money management and creativity. 

 The event, now in its fifth year here at Biddick, was a  
great success. Key Stage One and Two enjoyed the  

stalls and attractions and Year Six made a whopping  
£517 profit! Well done to our Year Six entrepreneurs! 
 

  

Spotlight on: Y2 Go wild! 
 

Y2 had a roarsome day celebrating their topic – ‘Go Wild.’ They all came in dressed 
as their favourite animal and brought in a project they had created at home. They 
spent the morning sharing their projects and sewing animal puppets. We had some 
real experts. In the afternoon they came together as a year group and enjoyed some 
wild snacks and a movie. 

                  Spotlight on: Y5 science projects 
We had so many out-of-this-world space projects returned to school by Year Five. A lot of time,  
effort and dedication has clearly gone into the projects produced by Year Five! 
 

 

 


